City of « lbugquerque

P.0. BOX 1203 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

J14-p12

Jctober 20, 1981

Me. John Esquibel

A&E Engineering

2330 San Pedro N.C., Suite 114
Albuguerque, New Mexico 87110

Re: SOUTHWEST FILM DRAINAGE REPORT
Dear John:
The referonced drainage report is hereby approved. Please see

that copion of the revised plans (dated 10/19/81) are placed in ths
construction sets. Mr, Fred Aguirre will sign off for Hydrology

when this is done.
Ve;y truly yoM\

Brian G. Burnett
Civil Engineer/H drology
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ce:  Mr. John Vanderpool — -
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MUNICIPAL DEVE LOPMgNT DEPARTMENT

Richard S. Heller, P.E. City Engineer ENGINEERING DIVISION ’ Telophone (505) 766-7467
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